
Hello	Friends	of	Patriot	Players,	
	
We	hope	this	email	finds	you	healthy	and	safe.	Unfortunately,	it	is	with	heavy	hearts	that	we	finally	
move	forward	to	refund	ticket	orders	for	The	Hunchback	of	Notre	Dame	at	this	time.		In	the	hopes	that	
a	performance	could	be	rescheduled,	we	waited	as	long	as	possible	to	finalize	a	closure.		In	light	of	the	
most	recent	announcement	that	PA	schools	will	remain	closed	through	the	end	of	the	school	year,	we	
have	no	option	now	but	to	close	the	production.		
	
The	theatre	arts	has	always	been	(and	will	remain)	a	source	of	artistic	expression,	powerful	friendship	
and	community	celebration.	Although,	like	many	theaters	across	the	country,	we	cannot	perform	a	
completed	production	for	you,	we	do	intend	to	share	photos	and	videos	in	the	coming	months	of	this	
beautiful	musical.	We	applaud	our	students	and	staff	who	worked	for	months	with	passion	and	
dedication.	We	grieve	with	our	graduating	seniors	who	gave	their	hearts	to	their	work	on	stage,	behind	
the	scenes,	and	in	the	pit	orchestra	without	a	final	farewell.	We	thank	you,	our	supportive	and	patient	
patrons,	who	have	eagerly	awaited	the	performances	and	encouraged	us	during	this	difficult	time.		
	
We	offer	you	two	options	at	this	time:	1)	You	can	receive	a	refund	for	ticket	orders	minus	the	Purple	
Pass	service	fee	if	ordered	online,	or	2)	you	can	donate	the	ticket	cost	to	support	future	Patriot	Player	
productions.	If	you	purchased	tickets	for	multiple	shows,	partial	donations	can	also	be	accepted.	
However,	your	dollar	amount	cannot	be	broken	up	within	purchases	for	the	same	show.	For	example,	if	
you	purchased	2	tickets	for	both	Friday	and	Saturday	nights'	performances,	you	can	have	the	$20	from	
Friday	refunded	and	the	$20	from	Saturday	donated.	If	you	purchased	$40	in	tickets	for	the	same	show,	
you	can	either	donate	the	$40	or	request	a	refund.	
	
Please	email	our	ticket	coordinator,	Amy	Zannikos,	at	hunchback.tickets@gmail.com	by	FRIDAY,	MAY	
15	to	request	your	refund.	If	you	do	not	contact	Amy	Zannikos	by	May	15th	to	request	a	refund,	your	
ticket	order	will	be	processed	as	a	DONATION	to	our	club.	That	being	said,	if	you	do	not	wish	to	have	a	
refund,	you	do	not	need	to	do	anything	moving	forward,	and	we	thank	you	for	your	donation	to	our	
future	productions.	
	
If	you	paid	by	cash	or	check,	you	should	have	received	a	separate	email	from	Producer,	Alicia	Sehn	with	
similar	instructions.	Please	email	Mrs.	Sehn	at	aliciasehn@gmail.com	if	you	were	not	contacted.			
	
As	always,	we	thank	you	for	your	support	of	the	arts!	We	will	share	photos	and	video	on	our	webpage.	
For	video	links	and	future	plans,	please	visit	us	at	www.cbsd.org/patriotplayers	
	
Please	contact	us	if	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns.	Thank	you	for	supporting	the	arts	in	CB!	
	
	
Thank	you	and	be	well,	
	
Sasha	Eisenberg,	Patriot	Players	Advisor	&	Director,	seisenberg@cbsd.org		
	
Alicia	Sehn,	Patriot	Players	Producer	&	Choreographer,	aliciasehn@gmail.com		


